Inspection of supported accommodation:
Amanda Spielman’s response to the
Education Secretary

Letter from Ofsted’s Chief Inspector Amanda Spielman to Nadhim Zahawi about
regulating and inspecting providers of supported accommodation for young
people.


http://www.government-world.com/inspection-of-supported-accommodation-amanda-spielmans-response-to-the-education-secretary/
http://www.government-world.com/inspection-of-supported-accommodation-amanda-spielmans-response-to-the-education-secretary/
http://www.government-world.com/inspection-of-supported-accommodation-amanda-spielmans-response-to-the-education-secretary/

